
 

 

 

 
Date 18-08-2018 

 
 

NOTICE 
 

 
 
This is for the information of all the staff and Students 

that the Special Examination (CA and Semester End) 

scheduled on August 17, 2018 have been rescheduled 

on August 21, 2018.  

Students are required to appear accordingly. 
 

 

 

Dr. Raakhi Gupta 
Registrar 


